
From: 
Sent: 10/10/2021 12:03 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 29 Moore road application 

Att. Adam Cross. Hi Adam I a m  a resident o f  Undercliff Road. My husband and I are very concerned about the application for 
more bars and the recording studio and outdoor speakers. We are elderly and I couldn't do this any other way so would appreciate 
a reply as this is very important to us. The hotel is situated in a residential area, at the moment we can deal with the present level 
o f  noise but any more would be very invasive. Also as the area is residential there is very little parking 
Thank you or your attention 
Regards Vivienne Kissane 
Sent from my iPad 
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